
 

 
 

675 Wildwood Avenue 

Rio Dell, CA 95562 

             

                                               STAFF REPORT            

 
TO:  Rio Dell Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Karen Dunham, City Clerk 
 
DATE:  June 6, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Appointment of Chair and Vice-Chair to the Rio Dell Planning 
  Commission 
                       
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Vote to elect a person among the appointed voting members of the Commission 
to serve as Chair and Vice-Chair.    
 
BUDGETARY IMPACT 
 
None   
 
BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION 
 
Section 2.60.030(3) of the Rio Dell Municipal Code (RDMC) establishes that the 
Planning Commission elects a Chair and Vice-Chair from among the appointed 
voting members at their first meeting in January of each year or as soon after 
that.   
 
Commissioner Angeloff has served as Chair since January 2015.  The position of 
Vice-Chair has been vacant since the resignation of Jacqui Wilson.       
 
Currently, staff is requesting appointments to be made to the respective seats.  
All members of the Commission are considered to be nominated unless a 
member wishes to decline nomination. 
 
Ballots will be provided at the meeting.   
 


